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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Barry Haas <bhaas@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 4:24 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Deny Paradise Valley draft permit No. AR0053210

Dear Ms. Loretta Carstens P.E., 
 
I commented during an earlier comment period in opposition to ADEQ issuing a permit for the Paradise Valley sewage 
facility.  I’m still opposed, and believe this permit would be detrimental to the impacted area and violate the rights of 
adjacent property owners.  There should be a public hearing before a final decision is made on issuance of this permit. 
 
I incorporate my detailed comments from the earlier comment period.  Nothing has changed.  Permitting a sewage 
facility of this kind would be extremely damaging to the area’s water quality including drinking water for those who rely 
on well water. 
 
The applicant has a troubled history in the past complying with permit requirements, and this should be taken into 
account during consideration of this new permit. 
 
This area is subject to frequent flooding which would only be exacerbated by this facility and the accompanying dense 
development. 
 
Please deny the subject permit. 
 
Sincerely, 
Barry Haas 
P.O. Box 242088 
Little Rock, AR 72223 
501-821-4097 (Home- 10:00 a.m. until 10:00 p.m. preferred) 
 


